

September Newsletter



CLASSROOM NEWS

Hello families! So far, this school-year has just been amazing. We have some awesome new teacher faces as well as plenty of new students. Fall pictures are coming up here soon, so please remember to check which date your child will take them. Have a fantastic month!

Mr. Garret

CONTACT

parkville@talentedtots.org (816)-741-1817

REMINDERS

- Tuition is due by Tuesday at 6:30
- September 1st, we have a \$10 Tuition increase
- Picture day is on Sept. 19th and 20th

EVENTS

September 19th & 20th

Picture Day

